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UNIVERSITY OF HYDERABAD

Date: June 25, 2020.

NOTIFICATION

This has reference to the Notification for appointment of Vice-Chancellor of University
of Hyderabad dated 01.06.2020 placed on the University Website and MHRD Website.

In view of the present Covid-19 situation, the prospective candidates who are facing
problem in submitting applications through post may send the soft copy of their application in

the prescribed proforma to sunilkumar.biswas29@gov.in.

(P. Sardar Singh)
REGISTRAR



